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Dear Parents, 

 

 

 Children are allowed to dress up for Halloween on Friday 22nd October. 

Each year we ask children to bring a small amount of money to school to 

support a charity. 

There will be a Memorial Darts Tournament in Barrons Pub on Saturday 6th 

November. Proceeds will go towards two defibrillators for both Primary 

Schools. There will be a raffle on the night and anyone who wants to donate 

a spot prize, please contact Paul on 086 0604473 or Pat 086 3778696. Raffle 

tickets will be available to purchase from your class teacher – 1 strip for €2, 

3 strips for €5. Your support for this fundraiser would be very much 

appreciated. 

 

 Reminder. Anyone who wishes to support the shoebox appeal should have 

their shoebox in school before the mid - term break. 

 

 The 1st “Split the Pot” draw will take place this Friday 15th October.  

 

 We wish the 12 girls in 3rd class a lovely day next Saturday for their 1st Holy 

Communion 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

__________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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